
 
 

CITY OF SANTA CRUZ 
Notice of Availability of Final EIR 

 

 
The City of Santa Cruz Planning and Community Development Department has completed a Final 
EIR for the Riverfront Project. The EIR and Historic Demolition Permit request will be considered by 
the Historic Preservation Commission on August 5, 2020 at 7:00 PM at City Hall Council Chambers. 
In order to minimize exposure to COVID-19 and to comply with social distancing requirements, 
the Council Chambers will not be open to the public. Directions for participating in the meeting 
remotely will be provided on the Meeting Agenda which will be posted at the following link by 12 
PM on July 31, 2020:  
https://ecm.cityofsantacruz.com/OnBaseAgendaOnline/Meetings/Search?dropid=4&mtids=117 
 
The EIR and the Project will be considered by the Planning Commission and City Council at future 
meetings, the dates of which have not yet been determined. 
 
Project Title:  Riverfront Project 
 
Project Location/Address:  418, 428, 440, 504 and 508 Front Street 
 
Lead Agency: City of Santa Cruz 
Department/Division: Planning and Community Development Department 
Address: 809 Center Street, Room 101 
 Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 
  
Address Where Copy of Final EIR is Available:  
 
The Final EIR includes responses to public comments received on the Draft EIR and can be reviewed 
online at: www.cityofsantacruz.com/ceqa. Online review of the Final EIR is encouraged. You may 
also schedule an appointment to view a hard copy of the Final EIR by contacting Samantha Haschert 
at 831-420-5196 or SHaschert@cityofsantacruz.com. 
 

 
Contact Person: Samantha Haschert, Principal Planner    
 Phone: (831) 420-5196 
 Email:  SHaschert@cityofsantacruz.com 
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